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Submitted values are:

First Name mary
Last Name beebe
Email 
Question/Comment
I have concerns about the Civic Center location for two reasons. It is vulnerable to flooding 
and 2) it would change the character of an area that now accomodates community activities 
and a space for low impact recreation and leisure social interaction. 
I have concerns about Katie Bonnell Park in its location in relation to the Superfund site.

Any locations on the Northside are difficult due to a lack of RR crossing.
Phone Number 

The results of this submission may be viewed at:

https://www.livingstonmontana.org/node/7/submission/1573
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